Paula Murphy

From: Karl Riahi

Sent: 19 September 2016 15:22

To: Planning

Subject: 6/2016/1740/LB - Comet Hotel

Please find attached the consultation response for the listed building application at the Comet Hotel.
Kind regards,

Karl Riahi

Environmental Health Officer
Wewyn Hatfield Borough Council
Tel: 01707 357459




